
56 St. Peter Street,

QUEBEC. ?.Q.
^urli 14th. 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur

At a meeting of the Executive Committee of 
the Quebec Branch of the Graduates * Soci ty of McGill University, 
held on April 3rd, 1950, a Resolution was adopted recording on 
behalf of the Membership of the Quebec Branch of the Society 
their deep appreciation of your kindness in coming to Quebec to 
attend the Dinner held here on March 1st. last under the auspices 
of the Quebec Branch, and recording also their deep appreciation 
of the splendid and inspiring message brought by you at that time 
to McGill graduates resident in this City and district.

May I explain that the delay in official 
transmission to you of this message of thanks and appreciation 
has been due to the fact that no meeting of the Executive Commit­
tee of the Local Branch since the Dinner of March 1st. could be 
arranged until Thursday, April third last.

I trust that we may look forward to some oc­
casion during the 1930-31 winter season when we may again have 
the pleasure and honour of receiving you here.

"vTith all good wishes for yourself and the
continued progress of OLD McGILL,

I am,

Sincerely yours

/Honorary Secretary.
'CH of McGill GRADUATES* SOCIETY.QUEBEC

Sir Arthur Curr:e, G.G.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D 
Principal, McGill University, 

MONTREAL.
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